
 

August 10, 2011 

 

 

From The Secretary's Corner–Did You Know 

That –  that some of you missed a wonderful 

potluck supper last week at the home of Jack and 

Shari Roberts.  Everyone reported eating too much, 

but had a great time.  Thanks to Jack and Shari for 

opening up their house.  

 

Raffle – Tonight's raffle prize, a gift to be 

determined donated by Adrienne Murphy, was won 

by Phil Dube.  

 

Happy Dollars – Dollars were given tonight by Bob 

Flynn, Mike McGovern, Jack Roberts, Joe Conroy, 

Joan Frustaci, Bill York, Evelyn Garland, Tak 

Suppasettawat, Anamaria Gonzalez, David Lourie, 

Jim Rowe, Frank Butterworth, John Eliassen, Dan 

Davidson, Nancy Thompson, Kathy Cotter, John 

LoBosco, Nancy Irving, John Thibodeau, Scott 

Irving, Phil Dube, Paul Butler and Marge Barker. 

 

Rotary 4 Way Test – Of the things we think, say or 

do: 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER 

FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 

 

Soup Kitchen Wrap Up – Joe Conroy would like to 

thank Scott & Nancy Irving, Mike McGovern, David 

Lourie, Dave Bagdasarian, Paul Butler, Evelyn & 

Steve Garland, Phil Dube, Tony Wagner, Adrienne 

Murphy and Sue & John LoBosco with their friend, 

Mary Ann, who served at last night's Soup Kitchen.  

Our next opportunity to serve is Tuesday, September 

13. 

 

Help Wanted – Jack Roberts is looking for 

volunteers to help monitor the painting project at 

Bug Light.  This would involve keeping an eye on 

the inmates who will be doing the painting and may 

need things such as lunches, drink, etc.  Please 

contact him if you can help. 

 

District Governor's Visit – Next week, DG Gary 

Speers is coming to our club to deliver the message 

of this year's RI President, Kalyan Banerjee.  It's 

important that as many of you as possible come to 

hear Gary speak as well as any spouses that are 

interested.  Please let Kathy Cotter know if you are 

planning on attending so she can get an accurate 

count for the kitchen. 

 

Beach to Beach Fund-Raiser Follow Up – Marge 

would like to thank Tony Wagner, Meghan O'Brien 

and Phil Dube who joined her at the South Portland 

High School early Saturday morning to help park 

cars to help raise money for our club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Member – Tonight we inducted our newest 

member, Anamaria Gonzales.  Anamaria was born in 

Guatemala, immigrated to the United States in 1990 

and has worked at the U.S. Embassy as a marketing 

specialist and a commercial attaché.  She is currently 

VP of International Development with Butts 

Financial Group in Windham. Welcome aboard, 

Anamaria. 

 

Program – Tonight's speaker was Rich Brooks of 

the Flyte School, speaking about social media – fad 

or passing phase.  Rich emphatically stated that 

social media is here to stay and that every 

businessperson should be knowledgeable about the 

various outlets such as Linked In, Twitter and 

Facebook.  The first thing he said is that you should 

have a website up and running for your business and 

then work a social media strategy as well as a 

content strategy.  Many of these ideas can be taken 

off the internet by using search engines such as 

Google.  Thank you to Scott Irving for inviting Rich 

to speak to us tonight. 

 

Upcoming Events 

-July 31 – Dave & Fran Bagdasarian (Anniv.) 

-August 5 – John & Margaret Thibodeau (Ann.) 

-August 11 – Paul & Jan Butler (Anniversary) 

-August 11 – Dick & Priscilla Yerxa (Anniv.) 

-August 12–Frank & Debbie Butterworth (Ann.) 

-August 17- District Governor, Gary Speers, Official 

Visit 

 

ASSIGNMENTS 

 

August 17 

Song  McGovern 

Invocation Swift-Kayatta 

Raffle Gift Mutty 

Conductor O'Brien 

 

August 24 

Song  Meyers 

Invocation Thibodeau 

Raffle Gift Neff 

Conductor Phillips 

 

August 31 

Song  Mooers 

Invocation Tranfaglia 

Raffle Gift O'Brien 

Conductor Ray 
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ROTARY CLUB OF SOUTH 
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Officers 

President – Marge Barker 

President-Elect – Bob Flynn 

Vice President – Chuck Redman 

Secretary – Paul Butler 

Treasurer – Nancy Hawes 

 

Directors 

Club Administration – Kathy Cotter 

Community Service – Sybil Riemensnider 

Membership – Ellie Speh 

International & Foundation – David Lourie 

Director-At-Large – John LoBosco 
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